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SFDRCISD RELEASES RETURN-TO-INSTRUCTION AND CONTINUITY OF 
SERVICES PLAN AND COVID MITIGATION FLOWCHART 

Under federal guidelines, the San Felipe Del Rio CISD must describe a plan under section 

2001(i)(1) of the ARP Act for the safe return to in-person instruction and continuity of services.  

 

SFDRCISD’s safety plan focuses on communicating clear expectations, implementing 

preventative measures, responding quickly and consistently to cases. Our safety plan and 

protocols are in compliance with recommendations provided by the Texas Department of State 

Health Services (DSHS), the Texas Education Agency (TEA), the Center of Disease Control 

(CDC) and local health authorities. The plan includes the 2021-22 Student COVID Mitigation Plan.   

 

 

2021-2023 SFDRCISD Return-to-Instruction and Continuity of Services Plan 

2021-2022 Student COVID Mitigation Plan Flowchart 

 

https://www.sfdr-cisd.org/media/1c2eu1zy/2021-2023-sfdrcisd-return-to-in-school-instruction-continuity-of-services-plan_aug-2021.pdf
https://www.sfdr-cisd.org/media/u5bh5tsm/2021-22-student-covid-mitigation-plan_aug-5-2021.pdf

